
C-19-Whanau Memorandum 
 
28 February 2021 
 
Fakaalofa lahi atu, 
 
 
As you will be aware the Government have announced that as of 6am this morning 
(Sunday 28th February) Auckland is moving to alert level 3 for the next 7 days. 
 
The Ministry of Education guidelines state that during Level 3 where ​possible you 
should keep your children home from school for this period. 
 
If you are working and your child needs to attend you must contact us as soon as 
possible so we can work out numbers. 
 
Tomorrow, Monday 1st March our teachers will prepare to activate online learning 
programmes and learning packs. You can collect these from 1pm-3pm. Please wait at 
the office and your child’s pack will be brought out to you for contactless collection. 
 
Please contact us if you have any concerns or questions. 
  
Ngā mihi 
Sita Selupe 


